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Miss Berenios Abbott

Bew York, New York
Dear Berenios:

Sorry for the delay in getting the letter smd pictures besk
to you, but we have been awfully upset down here in the last
fow days, in getting budget reguwests ready and trying to take
care of the big run of requisitions for publicity photographs.

We are very much flattered by your request for sur pietures,
and of course, more than glad to let you lmve them. I am
sending you more than I believe you will want, and when you
are thraugh making the seleotion, I would sppreciate it

if you wuld send back tie surplus ocopies since we are so
short of funds and will hawve to conserve in svery way possidle.

If these stlll ars not the ones you want, please give me the
best deseription you ean and Iwﬁigptthmwtor the file
for you.

I am very much interested im your course on photogrephy
which you are prepering.

1 will lcok forward to smether visit with you when I get
to New York. I have stored up many questions to ask you.

Regards to Miss MoCausland.
Sincerely yours,

Roy Be Stryker, Chief
Historical Seotion
@lmm‘ Division of Inforsmtion

Msy 19, 1938
Qmﬁ




